
Amy Love <alove@franklinma.gov>

Washington Street

1 message

Rick <Rick@uci850.com> Thu, Jan 6, 2022 at 8:27 AM
To: Amy Love <alove@franklinma.gov>

Amy,

Good morning.

On behalf of the applicant, Franklin Flex Space, LLC, we are requesting a continuance from the hearing scheduled for
Monday January 10th to your next available meeting.

 

Thanks You in advance for your consideration in this matter.

 

Rick


